VORYS

Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP

Legal Counsel

Michael J. Settineri
Direct Dial (614) 464-5462

Direct Fax (614) 719-5146
Email mjsettineri@vorys.com

Via Electronic Mail

Mr. Grant Zeto

Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

November 25, 2015

Re: Case No.: 14-1754-GA-BLN
Preconstruction Conference and Commencement of Construction for Phase I of
the Oregon Lateral Pipeline

Dear Mr. Zeto:

in the above-referenced proceedings.

As you are aware, North Coast Gas Transmission LLC is constructing the Oregon Lateral
Pipeline approved in Case No. 14-1754-GA-BLN. North Coast recently held a preconstruction
conference on November 20, 2015 for Phase I construction of the pipeline. In addition, North Coast has
satisfied the conditions listed in the December 29, 2014 Staff Report, as revised by the January 5, 2015
revisions by Staff, that are necessary for the commencement of Phase I construction. North Coast
anticipates commencing Phase I plpehne construction on or around Friday, November 27, 2015.

By copy to Ms. Barcy McNeal, a copy of this correspondence will be filed on the docket

regarding this correspondence.
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Ms. Barcy McNeal

Please call me or Lee Lochtefeld if you have any questions
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Telephone: (614) 464-5462
Email: mjsettineri@vorys.com

Counsel for North Coast Gas Transmission LLC
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